
7 9667b First St, Sidney
$879,000

Discover modern elegance & coastal charm in this 
custom condo in one of Sidney's finest buildings. 
Designed to maximize natural light and views, the 
open-concept layout features oversized 
commercial-grade windows and wide plank 
engineered hardwood floors. The stunning oak 
kitchen boasts granite counters, stainless steel 
appliances, and a gas stove, perfect for any chef. 
Enjoy the warmth of a natural gas fireplace and 
relax in the main bathroom with a walk-in shower 
and separate bathtub. This home offers two 
spacious bedrooms, a large laundry/storage room, 
a high-efficiency washer/dryer, on-demand hot 
water, and a heat-recovery ventilator for comfort 
and energy savings, secure parking & storage. The 
south-facing balcony, with ocean views and a BBQ 
hookup, is ideal for entertaining or unwinding. 
Located in the heart of Sidney, don’t miss seeing 
this well built, custom condo only steps from the 
waterfront, marinas, restaurants, and shops. 
(id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 982762

Residential Attached

Sidney South East

2 Bedrooms

1 Bathroom

1,184 SF

1,104 SF Lot

FEATURES

Year Built: 2018

Listed By: Royal LePage Coast Capital - 
Chatterton
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